
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
August 1, 2018 
 
Charles B. Cook 
First Asset Holdings, LLC 
PO Box 7 
Fort Smith, AR 72902 
 
RE:  Permit Track No.: 4908-WR-2; AFIN: 04-01681 
 
Dear Mr. Cook: 
 
The Department received the Nonmunicipal Domestic Sewage Treatment Works (NDSTW) 
information required to satisfy the Schedule of Compliance set in Permit No. 4908-WR-2 on 
June 29, 2018. The information received has been deemed complete, and all parts of the 
Schedule of Compliance have been satisfied.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If there are any questions concerning this 
submittal, please contact Tim Byrne of my staff at (501) 682-0648 or by email at 
byrnet@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bryan Leamons, P.E. 
Senior Operations Manager 
Office of Water Quality 
 
BL:tb 
 
cc:   File 
 Charles Presley (cjpres@madisoncounty.net) 
 Kathryn Bartlett (kathy@aquatechsys.com) 
 
 
 


